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JUNE 18, 2018

AMENDMENT TO THE

IMPORTANT 204(H) NOTICE TO PLAN PARTICIPANTS AND BENEFICIARIES

Summary of Material Modifications
to the

PLUMBERS AND PIPEFITTERS LOCAL UNION NO. 333 PENSION PLAN

You recently received a letter from the Fund Office dated June 6, 2018, describing a number of

changes to the Pension Plan. It is important to note that active participants are
still eligible for unreduced benefits at age sixty-two (62).

Although the normal retirement age has been changed from age 62 to age 65 for benefits
earned on or after July 1, 2018, participants that remain active in the plan (continue to earn 160
Hours of Service of more in a Plan Year) and do not have a break in service for two consecutive
plan years from July 1st – June 30th, will not be effected by this change.

In general, to remain an active participant you must continue to earn at least 160 Hours of
Service, each plan year.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Plan Administrator at (517)321-7502. You
may also write to the Plan Administrator at:

TIC
6525 Centurion Drive

Lansing, MI 48917-9275

Sincerely,

The Boards of Trustees of the Plumbers and Pipefitters Local No. 333 Pension Fund


